
 

 

01/06/2015 
 
Hi there, 
 
I would like to formally object to the planning application involving the disruption to 
Air Studios. 
 
As a composer / producer I can verify that it is increasingly difficult to find good work 
spaces when and where we need them, and the loss of this facility will put an undue 
strain on our already strained sector at large. 
 
Furthermore it seems entirely selfish and wholly un-economic that the business 
activities that Air undertakes, often employing up to a hundred people a day, should 
be jeopardised by a small family who aren’t prepared to walk 100 yards to the local 
public swimming pool.  
 
I trust you will see sense and decline permission for their plans. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Tristin 
 


